
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NEWLY APPOINTED  
MEC OF EDUCATION IN KZN  

HONOURABLE Ms M FRAZER 
 
 
 
The South African Principals’ Association – KwaZulu Natal (SAPA KZN), congratulates Ms M Frazer on her 
appointment as the MEC of Education in KZN. 
 
In her remarks, the Premier of the Province of KwaZulu Natal, Honourable Ms N Dube-Ncube stated today; 
“She (Ms Frazer) will be meeting with organised labour, school principals, school governing bodies and 
communities.” SAPA KZN welcomes this assertion especially the commitment to meet with the school 
principals who are the driving force of education at school level.  
 
SAPA KZN remains committed to our Mission, “through our collective and professional participation, strive to 
excel in our task through self-development and interaction as an independent, non-racial and non-aligned 
Association.” We serve to promote and enhance educational leadership and effective school management. 
 
In engaging this stakeholder in education, the MEC will be in line with one of the goals of the National 
Development Plan, which is to provide more support to professional bodies. 
 
We look forward to working with the MEC in achieving excellence in education in the province of KwaZulu 
Natal. 
 
 
 

 
 

Linda Shezi (Mr) 
SAPA KZN President 
11 AUGUST 2022 
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